
 

delights such as chocolate cake 
and mulled wine whilst enjoying 
ourselves on the sand art and pop 
a balloon stalls - not forgetting 
the rather impressive raffle and 
the lovely Beaver crafts. If you 
couldn’t make it down this year 
then it’s definitely a date for your 
diaries for next year!  

To round up our year we went 
bowling and laser questing at New 
Brighton which was loads of fun 
and enjoyed by 
all! 

This month we started some work 
on the Astronomy Badge, we will 
finish it next term with a visit to 
Spcaeport, some Cubs completed 
all the requirements before they 
were invested or even still bea-
vers! In order to achieve this we 
did some star and planet hang 
man!  

Also this term 
we have made 
some 
‘Operation Christmas Child’ shoe 
boxes with all the stuff you kindly 
donated! These have been sent off 
with the postage fee and I’m sure 
that the kids that get them will be 
made up because they are FAB!  

 

 

Then we all made it down to 
Bromborough Police Station 
where we had a look around the 
police station! Needless to say the 
Cubs thought that this was brill! 

During this month several Cubs  
Lucas Hughes, Matthew Callaghan, 
Sam Hudson, Will Brady and Tom 
Quayle went to collect their Chief 
Scouts Award at the County Pres-

entation day - Well done guys! 

We attended the District Cubs 
Christmas Carol Concert which 
got us all in the mood for some 
festive cheer! Not forgetting our 
very own Christmas Fair where 
we yet again sampled culinary 

Children In Need 

The Big Splash! 

Well… What a Night! 

I’m pretty sure everyone 
that came to the splash 
party in europa pools had a 
splashingly brilliant time! 

Everyone managed to make 
a huge splash and helped us 
to raise £250+ for BBC’s 
Children In Need! 

2012!                                                                    

What hasn’t been going on in this adrenaline fuelled month? 

2012 

Pack Holiday—Deiniolen March 2012 

Gang Show: 29th/31st March 2012 

District Cub Camp: May 2012 

Wingding County Cub Camp: 15th/17th 
June 2012 

Summer Camp 2012: August 2012 

FESTIVE EDITION! HO HO HO! 
First Thurstaston Scout Group - Fletcher and Reed Pack 
www.firstthurstaston.co.uk/cubs       www.facebook.com/1stthurstaston 

November and December 2011 

All the leaders would like to 
wish everyone a very merry 
Christmas and a happy new 
year! See you all in January! 

Question of 
the Month! 

What is Mrs. Claus' first 
name?  

NEW  

ADDITION 

Answer on back! 



Answer to our new “Question of the Month ” 
A: Mrs. Claus' full name is Jessica Mary Claus. Her mother 
picked her middle name after the mother of Jesus! 


